
Hi Julie,  
 
We are pleased to announce your application for the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) 
Source Water Protection (SWP) Implementation Grant for Spring 2023 received the points 
needed to qualify for funding and has been approved for a grant.  
 
You will receive a grant agreement via DocuSign for your review and signature in the coming 
weeks.  Once we receive your signed grant agreement, you will be notified with a copy of your 
fully executed grant agreement.   
 
It is very important that you do not begin any work or incur any expenses until you receive an 
executed grant agreement signed by you and MDH.  
 
Note: MDH DOES NOT reimburse funds for Well and Sealing permit fees.  
 
You may begin work and start incurring expenses for your project once you receive a fully 
executed grant agreement.   
 
Your grant agreement will expire 8/30/2024.  I look forward to working with you through this 
entire grant process.  Feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 
 
Eddie Wojski  
Source Water Protection Grant Coordinator | Drinking Water Protection  

Minnesota Department of Health  
Office: 651-201-4576   

 
 

https://url-shield.securence.com/?p=1.0&r=jlammers@cityofvergas.com&sid=1682624351507-014-00590135&s=lmtedpgv&n=bq7cdufbc&ms=0.0,0.0,0.0,0.0&u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.health.state.mn.us%2F

